From: karen.christianson@gmail.com <karen.christianson@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 11:29 AM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>

Cc: emily_kuhn@hotmail.com; ginnyacorwin@gmail.com; stacey@danesheriff.com; Channel 3 News
<tips@channel3000.com>

Subject: Houseboat docked at Marshall Park 24x7 for months conducting business

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello, After many conversations with the Park Rangers I'd like to ask if this subject can be at least
mentioned at the Commission meeting on Wednesday. | live directly next to Marshall Park, 2141
Middelton Beach Rd. A huge houseboat has been conducting ‘party’ boat excursions at the PUBLIC pier
for months now. The rangers are doing the best they can. Its quite obvious the many fines they are
receiving mean nothing to them. They are docked there 24x7. They take a public pier and use it for their
business purposes. They drive their large pickup trucks on the sidewalk to load and unload their house
boat with supplies. This happens at all times during the day, but mainly on weekends. They’ve figured
out a loop hole for jurisdiction and are abusing it.

| hope you’ll consider collaborating with the DNR, Madison Police and Dane County Sheriff’s office to
enforce things. Thanks, Karen Christianson

Karen Christianson



